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SOCIETY FOR THE INVESTIGATION OF THE UNEXPLAINED

R.D. 1 COLUMBIA, N, J. 07832
PHONE (201) 496-4366

10 May, 1976

Mr, Joachim Fernandez
B.UGA, F 310

92160 Antony

FRANCE

Dear Mr. Fernandez,

I am very sorry that I have been unable to answer you
before this. I hope your No. O that appeared in May was
a success and that you will be doing more, I don't quite
understand what it is that you are publishing, however,
and would like to have a clarification of that, if possible.

I see no reason why you can't publish occasional articles
from Pursuilt as long as you credit each article printed
with the name of the journal and the address and name of
the Society. I would ask, however, that any article that
you print be sent to us in translated form so that we may
have a copy of it for our files (a number of our members
read French).

And, yes! We would like very much to have an exchange of
information. Any articles that you think we might be interested
in which you have translated from French to English we would
be most happy to receive, and we would consider publishing
some of them in our journal Pursuit (of course after getting
permission from the authors or publications concerned). We
would be especially grateful for anything that you could
send us in translated form (from French to English) from the
Journal KADATH, If you are not acquainted with this journal,

I would suggest you look into it - it is an exceptionally
fine publication. You might contact Patrick Ferryn c/o Kadath,
edited by PRIM'EDIT sprl, 6, Boulevard St-Michel - B - 1150
Bruxelles, Belgium,

Thank you for your interest in our Society, Please write
to me and let me know the type of publication that you are
planning to publish and the name of the publication, and if
you could, please send a sample copy.,.

Sincerely,

R, Martin UWol
Vice President
SITU '
Executive Editor
Pursuit

P.S. - Although I read French, I hesitate to write to you in French

If you would like to write to me in French, please do so.




